
9-1-1 Outage Information from King County 

King County Contact: Cameron Satterfield 

The widespread 9-1-1 outage caused by a malfunction at 
CenturyLink continues to affect King County. 9-1-1 call 
centers are having difficulty receiving phone calls, both 
from landlines and cell phones. At this time, there is no 
estimate on when full 9-1-1 service will be restored in our 
region. 

Anyone having an emergency in Lake Forest or Kenmore 
should call the ten-digit number for their local emergency 
responders. Cell phone users in King County can also use 
Text-to-911. As a reminder, do not call or text unless you 
are experiencing an emergency. 

Below is a list of alternate numbers for emergency  
responders: 

EMS/FIRE—Kenmore & Lake Forest Park: 425-577-5656 
POLICE—Kenmore:      206-296-3311 
POLICE—Lake Forest Park:     425-486-1254 
Washington State Patrol:      425-401-7788 

King County will continue to post updates as needed on 
Twitter at @KingCountyWA. 
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